
Celebrating Halloween at KCAA Elementary!

Costume Dos:
1. Make sure costume follows the KCAA

Parent/Student Handbook Guidelines and
dress code.

2. Students MAY wear their costumes as long
as they do not interfere with their
learning.(ex. inflatable costumes)

3. Please pack a change of regular school
clothes for your student if they DO choose
to wear their costume to school.

4. If a student wishes to change into their
costume after lunch, classroom teachers
will provide an opportunity.

Costume Don’ts:
1. No fake blood or gore
2. No masks covering the face
3. No props that resembles a weapon
4. No underwear as outerwear

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1Z_WZljB_xNIn1V78rpPVxpGUqn-EOYpb7nLZi5KzqMc/edit
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1Z_WZljB_xNIn1V78rpPVxpGUqn-EOYpb7nLZi5KzqMc/edit


Parade Information:

● Candy WILL NOT BE DISTRIBUTED during the PARADE.
● The parade route will follow the perimeter of the school property on the sidewalk.
● We anticipate the parade will take approximately 30 minutes for students to complete the walk.
● Parents wishing to take their students home early must check in to the front office and sign out their

students. Please do not pull your student out of line to take them home.
● Please ensure your child’s clothing is weather appropriate. It’s getting chilly outside!
● Please be mindful of candy. Please ask your classroom teacher about their candy policy.
● Please leave candy at home starting November 1st. Students may bring one piece for lunch.
● Participation in the Halloween Parade is NOT MANDATORY. If you would like for your student not to

participate, please contact your child’s teacher. Students not participating will do a non-Halloween activity
in Ms. Elizondo’s room. Our Elementary Student Council voted and created other non-Halloween related
Spirit Week days. See that calendar below:


